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         Tuesday 26th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Now that the children have settled in well to their new classrooms, we would like to invite you to 

join us on Wednesday mornings to share our morning routine. It would be lovely if you could come 

and enjoy this experience with your child and see how they start their day.  

 

The session will run weekly on a Wednesday from 8:35am to 9:00am, starting from next week (4th 

October). We hope to see you there. 

 

 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

 

The Reception Team 

 


